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ICARS Newsletter 9/01/2023 

Please find this week’s ICARS newsletter attached to this email. 
        

Further Information 

Back issues of these bulletins and attachments are available on the NHSEI website here.   
 
If you have any questions or wish to provide feedback, please contact the Integrated Public 
Health Team at england.swscreeningandimms@nhs.net 
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